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31/12/2020  11:20:402020/5068/P OBJNOT Jayne Mitchell OBJECTION.   Before I go further I would ask the Council, in fact strongly recommend to Council, that any 

consideration of this application is deferred until such time as all outstanding Enforcement Notices have been 

complied with.   The applicant in this case has ignored all previous Notices, and we suspect they are using this 

new application as yet another attempt to obtain retrospective permission for something that already exists.  

The windows on the top floor are still plate glass, not the Georgian style sash windows that were approved, the 

proposed window on the terrace side remains a double French door, and the top band has never been 

replaced - it remains a large blank concrete eyesore.  Turning now to this specific application, we have serious 

objections to the so-called 'formation of a roof terrace', not least because this roof terrace already exists, albeit 

without permission and larger than the proposed.  The applicant makes much of the fact that screens will be 

installed to protect the privacy of people in Gloucester Crescent, yet makes no reference whatsoever to the 

invasion of privacy of those living opposite in Gilbey House.  Over the past three years we have been 

subjected to nuisance committed by people using the terrace, music until quite late, smoky barbecues and 

frequent unsightly washing hung out.   This is a property which is rented to a variety of people, often for short 

term, and as such they have no connection to the community and hence very little respect for neighbours.   

This application does little to address the issue of anti-social nuisance, and should be rejected.
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